
YELLOW HUB NEWS 
WEEK 11. TERM 4 

 
THANK YOU  

It is amazing to think that the end of primary school has arrived. We would 
like to congratulate all of our students for being such a tremendous 

cohort. Over the last seven years many friendships have been made and 
wonderful experiences have been enjoyed. I am sure you remember your 

child’s first day of school and  hope you will all reflect happily on the 
progress in their learning, the shared family experiences at school, 

excursions, camps, concerts  and sacraments. Thank you for every way in 
which you have assisted over the last seven years. We wish each student a 

bright and happy future and thank you parents for your tremendous 
contribution to your child and our school. For those families who are 

leaving Star of the Sea, thank you for your participation we wish you all 
the very best. Farewell also to Ms Tammi who will be traveling around 

Australia with her family next year. 
 

GRADUATION 
Our graduation celebration will take place on 
the netball court at 9am on Wednesday 
morning. The ceremony will include: 
★ Official proceedings 
★ Presentation of Certificates to 

graduating students 
★ Scholarships 
★ A farewell from Prep buddies 
★ A visit from some 2013 Prep Buddies 
★ Morning tea in the staff room, provided by Prep families. 

 
 

ST VINCENT de PAUL HAMPERS 
We had a great time shopping last week to provide hampers for families. 
This required budgeting, researching, comparing weight and price and 
working together. The students really enjoyed this experience and it was 

even more rewarding, knowing it was for a good cause. Christmas spirit in 
action! 



 
 
 

YEAR BOOK 2019 
All students will receive a Year Book compiled by the Media Leaders with 
Mr G. Front cover designed by Claudia Soppitt. This is a fantastic 
keepsake of each student, full of pictures from over the years. This also 
contains a Music Night video. Thank you Mr G for coordinating this, we 
hope you all love it! 
 

Seesaw Learning Journal: 

Please be advised that you can download your child's Seesaw Learning 
Journal at the end of the year. This will enable you to save their journal 
including all posts, photos and videos from throughout the year. 
Please follow these instructions to complete the download - ​Click here 
 
 
A reminder that Year 6 have made gifts and cards for their 
Prep buddies, so no further gifts are needed. 
 
 
 

https://help.seesaw.me/hc/en-us/articles/208754866?mc_cid=eb03c14b0b&mc_eid=138f6b5cb5


Wishing you all a very merry Christmas with loved ones and 
special times. May 2020 be a great year for you all. 
 

 
Selamat hari natal. 
Dan tahun ba 


